
 
 

N O T I C E  O F  C A N C E L L A T I O N  
OVERSIGHT BOARD  

of the  
Successor Agency for the former Glendora Redevelopment Agency 

 
_____________________________________________ 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Oversight Board of the Successor Agency for the former Glendora Redevelopment 
Agency scheduled to be held at 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 22, 2013 at 116 E. 
Foothill Boulevard, Glendora, CA is hereby cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Oversight Board of the Successor Agency for the former 
Glendora Redevelopment Agency is scheduled to be held at 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
June 26, 2013 at 116 E. Foothill Boulevard, Glendora, CA.     

 
 

Dated this 10th day of May, 2013. 
 
 
Kathleen R. Sessman 
City Clerk 
 


